
 

 

 

 

 

Our doors have officially reopened! 

 

Our staff has been working tirelessly deep cleaning the store prior to reopening and we assure you 

that we are practicing all safety precautions recommended by the Chief Medical Officer's Office. 

 

We are currently offering delivery curbside and we are in the process of updating to an online 

shopping platform for those who wish to redecorate from within their homes (more details 

regarding online shop to be updated soon). 

 

Currently we are offering 10% off on all custom orders and 20% off all in stock items. 

We looking forward to doing business with you once again! 

 

Thank you and Stay Safe. 


